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National Fossil Day to be Held During Earth Science Week 2012
The American Geosciences Institute (AGI) and the National Park Service (NPS) invite you to participate in the third annual 

National Fossil Day on October 17, 2012 during Earth Science Week (October 14-20). National Fossil Day brings together 

paleontologists, educators, and students from across the country to participate in fossil-related events and activities in parks, 

classrooms, and online!
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